
 

 

Charity Day Evening presentation and auction 

1st September 2018 

 

Auction items required please, many of us have unwanted 

gifts which could be another person’s treasure, all 

proceeds will go to our Charity "Ben's Den". Please bring 

them into the club marked for the attention of the Club and 

Lady Captain...thank you. 

Ben’s Den provides holidays for children with cancer. 

 


